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We totally oppose this bill. It makes criminals out of citizens that currently have legal 

firearms! There are enough laws on the books for firearms! Enforce them and stop 

trying to create more laws.  

If 18 to 20 years are old enough to serve their country they old enough to have a 

firearm!  

Oregon has a serious issue of not prosecuting criminal acts now without going after 

law abiding citizens! 


